
 

 

 

 

 

COUNTY OF SANTA BARBARA 

PLANNING AND DEVELOPMENT 

 

MEMORANDUM 

 

 

TO: County Board of Supervisors 

 

FROM: Dianne Black, Director, 568-2086 

 Planning & Development 

 

DATE: June 26, 2018 

 

RE: Continuance of Proposed Amendment to Planning and Development Fee 

Ordinance for Cannabis Appeals 

 

On June 19, 2018, the Board of Supervisors set a hearing on July 3, 2018 for a Proposed 

Amendment to Planning and Development Fee Ordinance for Cannabis Appeals.  At this time, 

the July 3, 2018 hearing calendar is overcommitted.  To address the July 3, 2018 hearing 

calendar,  Planning and Development requests that the Board of Supervisors continue the July 3, 

2018 hearing to July 10, 2018.   

 

 


